Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 11:51 AM
Subject: SARS LETTER FOR YOU

Dear Taxpayer,

SARS have issued below a Letter of Demand which requires your urgent attention.
OPEN LETTER HERE

Court Order and Blacklisting Imminent: If this is not attended to within the next 48hours. Move this message to the inbox if found in the spam folder.
Please contact us using the number provided on the top right corner of the above letter of demand.

SARS DEBT COLLECTOR





